
October 25, 2018 

Mr. Joel Feldman and First Energy/West Penn Power, 

On October 15, 2018 the Greencastle-Antrim High School auditorium was filled with 
approximately 1000 staff and students.  Mr. Joel Feldman quickly captured the attention of all as 
he presented the dangers of distracted driving.  Speaking from his own personal experience, Joel 
shared the loss of his beautiful daughter to a distracted driver.  His presentation was both 
engaging and informative, mixed with statistics and real-life stories that brought awareness and 
conviction to staying focused while driving.  He also educated staff and students on measures 
that they can take as a passenger in a vehicle with a distracted driver.  The message was clear; a 
few seconds of distracted driving can have a devastating impact on lives forever.  This 
potentially lifesaving presentation was well received by everyone in attendance.   

Our sincere appreciation to First Energy/West Penn Power for making this passionate speaker 
available to our high school.  Joel’s presentation is one that everyone, young and old, could 
benefit from hearing.  Mr. Feldman, on behalf of Greencastle-Antrim High School staff and 
students, thank you!  We appreciate your passion and dedication to delivering such an important 
message. 

Sincerely, 

Edward Rife, Ed.D 
Principal 

Students interacting with Mr. Feldman following the Distracted Driving Assembly at Greencastle-Antrim High 
School 


